
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: May 15,2017

TO: File through Bryan Cbhway and Roger Whi

FROM: Laurel Anderson Ut

SUBJECT: Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC Docket No PL 59/Advice No.2017-
002-PL in compliance with Docket UM 1354 CenturyLink QC is filing changes to
its Advance Communications Services Price List — First Addition

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent.

The filing was dated and received on May 5, 2017 went into effect on May 6,2017.

This Price List filing is being made in compliance with Order No. 14-346 in (Docket UM 1354),
which was issued on October 3,2014.

The filing complies with Oregon Revised Statutes (ORS) 759.175, which requires
telecommunications utilities to submit tariff filings to the Commission whenever a
telecommunications utility intends to change its rates, terms, or conditions of service. Docket
No. ADV 542/Advice No. 2136 filed April 5, 2017 made similar revisions to the Company s

tariffs and became effective May 5,2017.

This filing was submitted on May 5, 2017, and complies with the CenturyLink QC Price Plan
which requires that price list changes be filed at least one day prior to their effective dates.

CenturyLink QC is filing changes removing language associated with the Uniform Service Order

Codes (USOCs) from its Advanced Communications Services Price List. These codes are being
removed as part of the consolidation and alignment ofCenturyLiak's billing system. No rates,

terms or conditions will be impacted by the removal of these codes.

CenturyLink is also revising terms associated with cancellation of customer orders contained in

this Price List. The changes CenturyLink is proposing standardize format and language between

the subsidiary companies and do not change the rates approved in the price plans. Language is

revised to a standardized format and the number of days the existing service orders can be
delayed is being set at 60 days.
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